Healthy Yards, Clean Drinking Water, and Extra Money in Your Pocket

Contact: Gail Glick Andrews, 541-737-6294, gail.glick.andrews@orst.edu

Topic: OSU Extension Service class Yard Care & Septic Systems
especially for Coburg residents 

Date: November 7 (Thursday) 6:30-8:30 p.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please announce with adequate because registration is requested. 
THANKS! 

A free community class is being offered for
Coburg residents on lawn and garden techniques and other practices around your
home that will save you money now and protect our water supply for the future.
Because homes within the city of Coburg are on septic systems residents face
special issues with yard care and disposal of household chemicals. The class
will touch on a number of topics including: Understanding fertilizer, drip
irrigation, managing pests safely, basic septic system care, recipes for less
toxic household cleansers, and safe disposal options for many common of types of
waste. 
Gail Glick Andrews, a water quality
educator from Oregon State University, will teach the
class on Thursday, November 7 from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. at the Coburg
Elementary School cafeteria.
Doors open at 6:00, so come early to browse displays, register for door prizes,
enjoy refreshments, and get a good seat. There is no charge for the class and
free materials will be provided. 
Please call Coburg Public
Works at 682-7856 to register. While this class is designed for City of Coburg
residents, others are welcome to attend 

